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PUBLIC NOTICE

ILLEGAL SALE/ALLOCATION OF PARK ROAD HOUSES IN NGARA
UNDER THE AFFORDABLE HOUSING PROGRAM

It has come to our attention that there are fraudulent persons purporting to
be in a position to allocate/sell the recently completed Park Road affordable
houses in Ngara to Kenyans at a fee.

TAKE NOTICE

1. That the National Housing Corporation has not contracted any individual/
entity to sell/allocate the said houses on its behalf.

That ALL transactions with regard to the said houses SHALL EXCLUSIVELY
be handled by the National Housing Corporation.

The purpose of this NOTICE is to CAUTION members of the public against
falling prey to the fraudsters soliciting for payments for the sale/allocation
of the AHP Park Road houses. The National Housing Corporation SHALL not
take any responsibility for any loss(es) arising from such illegal transaction(s).

For any enquiries and/or to report any such transactions, contact Harry
Kimutai on Tel: 0725662476 or e-mail us on info@nhckenya.go.ke and report
to the nearest Police Station.
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